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Transportation Committee Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 

Lisa Sanchez, Committee Chairperson  
 

The Transportation Committee met on Thursday, Thursday, January 16, 2020 at the Bronx 
Community Board #6’s district office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. At this 
meeting, the following members were present: Clarita Bailon, Virginia Bird, Evonne Capers, 
Julisa Hamilton, Laura James, Rosa Peraza, Reggie Powell, and Jacquetta Whaley.   

 
The MTA and NYC DOT presented on the Bronx bus redesign plan which would reduce certain 
stops to increase bus route speed. There are proposed changes to the Bx 36 and Bx 40/42. A 
public hearing on the plan is scheduled for Thursday February 20th at 6pm at the Bronx 
Museum of the Arts- 1040 Grand Concourse Bronx, NY 10456. Speaker registration is from 5pm 
to 8pm and all Bronx residents are encouraged to attend. 
 
 
 
 
The next Transportation Committee meeting will be on Thursday, February 20, 2020 at 
6:30PM at the Bronx Community Board #6’s district office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, 
Room 403-A. 
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